
 

July 1, 2014 

 

Reinstatement of Corporate Membership 

 

 

The Japan Association of Site Management Organizations hereby informs the public that we 

have undertaken the following measure: 

· As of July 1, 2014, Site Support Institute Co., Ltd. has been reinstated as a JASMO 

Corporate Member 

 

Japan Association of Site Management Organizations 

Takao Taniguchi, Chairman 


